
Update from the Board of Trustees

January 24, 2025

Dear Members of the Green Hedges School Community,

 Thank you for your participation in the parent meetings during the campus visit of our search consultants, Susanna Jones
& Rice Bryan, on January 15-16,. As a next step, Susanna and Rice would like to gather individual feedback from
everyone in our community to ensure all voices and feedback are captured during this process. Please spend a few
minutes filling out the survey (link below) - the data will be anonymous, and collected and collated directly by our search
consultants. It should take no more than 5 minutes of your time and will be critical in shaping the candidate profile
statement used to recruit our next leader.   

Update on our Search Committee
We are also excited to announce the Search Committee has been identified and approved at this week’s Board meeting.
The committee is comprised of the following members:

Current/Former Parents and Board Members: 
Alnoor Jamal- Committee Co-Chair
Jon Shore- Committee Co-Chair

Darryl Franklin
Heather Howell
Amir Rasool
Jessica Wadlow 

Alum Class of 2008 and Board member:
Gingy Dixon

Administration and Faculty:
Katherine Vazquez- Director of Admissions and Affordability
Nancy Powell- Grade 2 Teacher

To further facilitate communication, we have set up an email for the Search Committee. Feel free to use the following email
if you would like to reach out: searchcommittee@greenhedges.org

Survey Link: 
The survey will be open until Friday, January 31st Thank you in advance for your participation.. As a reminder, please
bookmark and check out our dedicated web-page for regular updates.

Click Here to Provide Feedback

Sincerely –

https://www.carneysandoe.com/team-member/susanna-jones/
https://www.carneysandoe.com/team-member/rice-bryan/
mailto:searchcommittee@greenhedges.org
https://www.greenhedges.org/head-of-school-search-process/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GreenHedgesHOS
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=60ed598c-cc88-4671-b60b-161b8ba34d42


Sincerely –

Jessica Wadlow
Chair, GHS Board of Trustees

 

Mission
We inspire young people of talent and promise to develop clear values, a desire for wisdom, and an appreciation

for all endeavors which broaden the mind and enlighten the spirit.

Read more about our diversity, equity, and inclusion initiatives here.
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